
 

Rosta, 2th February 2024 
 

Compliance with Regulation 1907/2006 - REACH 
 
 
On June 1st, 2007, No. 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and 
Restriction of Chemicals – REACH Regulation came into force. 
 
The Regulation is aimed primarily at chemical manufacturers or importers but contains some 
provisions involving substance distributors and user companies, defined as "downstream users". 
Sirena S.p.A. is a downstream user and manufacturer of articles. 
Sirena S.p.A. declares, in relation to the fulfilment of the obligations under the European Regulation 
1907/2006 - REACH, that as a downstream user of substances, mixtures and articles and 
manufacturer of articles not intended to release substances during foreseeable use, it is not subject to 
the obligations of pre-registration and registration of substances intended for producers and 
importers of substances and articles intended to release substances during use. 
 
Sirena S.p.A. undertakes: 
- to check with its suppliers if the items supplied contain SVHC substances from the candidate list 
above the legal threshold (0.1% w/w). 
- to check with its suppliers that all substances as such or present in mixtures subject to REACH have 
been registered by them (or by upstream subjects) or pre-registered according to REACH. 
- to verify that the substances used in the manufacture of its products are used within the conditions of 
use provided for these substances as such or contained in mixtures. 
- in the event of non-compliance with one of the previous points by a supplier, find valid alternatives 
compliant with REACH in order to guarantee continuity of supplies. 
 
Sirena S.p.A. therefore guarantees continuity of supply about the products you have purchased and all 
the products in its catalogue and declares that they comply with the REACH Regulation. 
Based on the knowledge currently in our possession, the products of Sirena S.p.A 
DO NOT contain SVHC substances on the candidate list in a concentration greater than 0.1% (weight 
/weight). 
 
The candidate list is available at this link: 
https://echa.europa.eu/en/candidate-list-table 
 
 
If in the future SVHC substances from candidate list were found in Sirena S.p.A. products in a 
concentration greater than 0.1% (weight / weight), we will inform you in accordance with article 33 of 
the REACH Regulation. 
The company contact person for the REACH regulation within our company is Spallone Paola, Quality 
Manager. 
 
Best regards,  
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